
 

 

TOWN OF MENDON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

REGARDING  

THE RENEWAL OF CABLE TELEVISION LICENSE 

OF  

COMCAST OF MASSACHUSETTS/NEW HAMPSHIRE, LLC 

 

Tuesday, December 15, 2020, 6:15 P.M. 

Via MS Teams Meeting 

 

The Mendon Select Board, as the Cable Television License Issuing Authority for the 

Town, will hold a Cable License Public Hearing regarding the renewal of the cable 

license of Comcast of Massachusetts/New Hampshire, LLC on Tuesday, December 15, 

2020 at 6:15 P.M. via an MS Teams Meeting. The hearing may be joined via telephone 

conference by dialing 1-347-467-1434 Conference ID 400.431.658# or by video 

conference, by visiting www.mendonma.gov and clicking on December 15, 2020 on the 

calendar to join the video conference. 

 

Copies of the proposed Cable Television Renewal License as of the date requested will 

be made available by e-mailing the Board of Selectmen’s Office at 

bosadmin@mendonma.gov  or calling, 508-473-2312. 

  

All interested persons are invited to attend. 
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